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Deadline to Register to Vote in San Marino and South Pasadena Elections 

Feb. 25 is the last to register to vote in the  
San Marino and South Pasadena Parcel Tax Elections 

 
Los Angeles County Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk (RR/CC) Dean Logan 
reminds San Marino and South Pasadena residents that the deadline to register to 
vote in the upcoming election is Monday, Feb. 25. The all-mail parcel tax elections 
take place on Tuesday, March 12. 
 
To date, there are nearly 9,000 registered voters for the San Marino Unified 
School District Parcel Tax Election. For the South Pasadena Unified School 
District Parcel Tax Election, there are about 16,600 registered voters. 
 
There are several options to register to vote: 
 

• Apply online at www.lavote.net. 
• Apply in person at the RR/CC’s Norwalk office: 12400 Imperial Highway. 
• A paper voter registration application at public libraries, Department of 

Motor Vehicles offices, U.S. post offices and most government buildings. 
 
Every registered voter has been mailed a Vote by Mail ballot. To track the status of 
their ballot or to confirm the receipt of their voted Vote by Mail ballot, click here. 
 
For multilingual election assistance in Chinese, Hindi, Japanese, Khmer, Korean,  
Spanish, Tagalog, Thai or Vietnamese, please call (800) 481-8683.  
                                                                                     
The mission of the Registrar-Recorder/County Clerk is to serve Los Angeles 
County by providing essential records management and election services in a fair, 
accessible and transparent manner. For more information, visit www.lavote.net.  
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